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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for the young 
lady be ing d isc ip led by 
Melissa. 

• Praise the Lord that the trip to 
Ivory Coast went well. 

• Praise the Lord for safety 
while traveling to teach at the 
Bible college in France. 

• Pray for two young people 
who are considering baptism. 

• Pray for souls to be saved. 

• Pray for the revival meetings 
June 2-5. 

• Pray for the missions team 
and the renovations at the 
church.  

• Pray for the outreach at the 
Tour de France in July with a 
PCC missions team.  

• Pray for growth and maturity 
for the church. 

Residency renewal 

 On the 3rd of June, we will be submitting a request to renew our 
residency cards for another ten years. Please be in prayer that all will go 
well during the renewal process. Over the sixteen years we have been in 
France, the Lord has been faithful in keeping the door open for us to serve 
Him on this mission field. During our time here, we have seen things 
getting more difficult with the French administration, but God has allowed 
us to continue to minister.  

 May - June 2024
 What a wonderful Father we serve! The last several 
months have been very busy for us, but the Lord has been good, 
giving us the strength to get what needed to be accomplished 
done. Please be in prayer for the church during the first week of 
June. We will be having revival services with Randy Chovan. 
Pray that this time of teaching would encourage believers, 
convict of sin and draw the lost to Christ. Please also continue 
praying for the young lady who is going through discipleship 
with Melissa that she would continue to grow in the Lord. We 
are encouraged lately to see several men of the church take  on 
bigger responsibilities in the church. Praise the Lord for this big 
blessing for the church! 
 In June, we will be hosting a missions team that will be 
helping in renovations in the church building. We are planning 
to tile the entry of the church, finish the drywall in the stairwell, 
replace some roof rafters that are suffering because of age, 
finish trim work around the church and other jobs. Pray for 
safety during this time. 

Students at the Bible college


